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August 21, 2020 
 

Shawn Enterline 
Senior Analyst 
Vermont Public Power Supply Authority  
PO Box 126  
Waterbury Center, VT 05677 

Dear Shawn: 

On March 13, 2020, Retirement De-List Bids were submitted for the resources identified in the table below for 
the effective date of June 1, 2024.  

Resource ID Resource Name 

10801 COVENTRY CLEAN ENERGY 

12323 COVENTRY CLEAN ENERGY #4 

 
ISO New England Inc. (“ISO-NE”) has reviewed these de-list bids pursuant to the ISO-NE Planning Procedure No. 
10 – Planning Procedure to Support the Forward Capacity Market (“PP10”) and has determined there is no local 
reliability need for these resources that would result in the rejection of the requested de-list bids. As required in 
PP10, this finding was reviewed with the Reliability Committee at the August 2020 meeting. 

Pursuant to the ISO Tariff Section III.13.2.5.2.5.3, these resources will be retired from all New England Markets, 
and all interconnection service for the resources will terminate effective June 1, 2024. If the resources wish to 
retire before this date, they must meet the requirements set forth in Section III.13.2.5.2.5 of the ISO Tariff. 

If you have any questions, please contact ISO-NE’s Customer Support at (413) 540-4220 or custserv@iso-
ne.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert Ethier 
Vice President, System Planning 
 
cc: Alan McBride, ISO-NE 
 Alexander Rost, ISO-NE  
 Brent Oberlin, ISO-NE 
 Daniel Schwarting, ISO-NE 
 Chad Nelson, ISO-NE 
 John Norden, ISO-NE 
 Margoth Caley, ISO-NE 
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